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From: Adel Sefrioui 
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 8:54:29 AM
To: City Council; Will Hall 
Cc: Clk 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Written Testimony Submission
Sensitivity: Normal
Attachments:
FX Letter to City.pdf ;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor Hall and City Councilmembers,
Evergreen Point Group has submitted a request to provide oral comment at the upcoming council meeting scheduled for February 22, 2021. To supplement
our public comment, we are submitting a written letter concerning development in the MUR-70 zone. Thank you for your time and consideration. We look
forward to meeting you all virtually on the 22nd. 
Best Regards,

Adel Sefrioui  |  Vice-President
Evergreen Point Group
D: 425 922 7226
E: adel@evergreenpoint.net

NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information and is intended for the sole use of the person to whom it was sent. If you have received it in
error, please advise the sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any attachments without copying or disclosing the contents. Thank you.
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